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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Route 14 Southbound Outer Lane at GPO: Right Turn Only Starting 
Tomorrow 
 
(Tamuning, Guam – December 7, 2023) Motorists are advised that beginning Friday, December 8, 2023, the 
southbound outer lane along Route 14 (Chalan San Antonio) at the Guam Premier Outlets (GPO) intersection 
will permanently be a designated right turn lane only into GPO. Motorists travelling in that lane will not be 
able to go straight through the intersection. 
 
As a reminder, please drive cautiously through the construction zones, observe all posted speed limit and 
construction signs. Taking alternate routes and/or adjusting drive times is encouraged. 
 


